
Tennessee Valley Authority, Post Office Box 2000, Spring City, Tennessee 37381

JAN 3 1 1995

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

In the Matter of the Application of ) Docket Nos. 50-390
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-391

WATTS BAR NUCLEAR PLANT (WBN) UNITS 1 AND 2 NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NOV)
50-390, 391/94-13-01, EXAMPLE 4 - FULL COMPLIANCE DATE CHANGE

The purpose of this letter is to notify NRC that the date when full
compliance will be achieved for the subject NOV has been rescheduled.

In a letter to NRC dated July 25, 1994, TVA provided a revised response to
the subject NOV and stated that full compliance would be achieved upon
disposition and closure of Problem Evaluation Report (PER) WBPER940374.
The deficiencies documented in WBPER940374 have been extensively evaluated
for extent of condition and apparent cause. Recurrence controls and
corrective actions have been developed and approved for implementation.
Some recurrence controls and corrective actions have been completed.
However, additional time is required to complete the remaining actions and
close the PER. Therefore, TVA has rescheduled the date for WBPER940374
closure to March 17, 1995.

If you should have any questions, contact P. L. Pace at (615)-365-1824.

Sincerely,

Dwight E. Nunn
Vice President
New Plant Completion
Watts Bar Nuclear Plant

cc: See page 2
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cc: NRC Resident Inspector
Watts Bar Nuclear Plant
Rt. 2, Box 700
Spring City, Tennessee 37381

Mr. P. S. Tam, Senior Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
One White Flint North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900

.Atlanta, Georgia 30323


